To:           [Agency Head]
From:       [Agency Inspector General]
Date:        [    ]
Subject:   Enterprise Engagement on IT Mobile Technology
In 2011, the Executive Office of the Governor’s Chief Inspector General (CIG) and agency Offices of Inspectors General performed an Enterprise Risk Assessment and developed an Enterprise Project Plan.  Due to the potential high risk to the enterprise, the IT mobile technology topic was selected as a project in the plan. 
This project covers the current State of Florida information technology governance framework and use of mobile computing with various mobile devices.
The objectives of this project are:
· Identify statewide trends for mobile computing.

· Identify best practices by evaluating mobile computing uses within each agency.

· Determine if the enterprise has defined, established and maintained a mobile computing framework and to determine how each agency has implemented this framework.

A team of auditors from the Offices of Inspectors General for the Departments of Transportation, Children and Families, and Health will conduct this project in coordination with this office.  Kris Sullivan of the Department of Transportation Office of Inspector General will be Team Lead.  The team plans to distribute two surveys: one to each agency’s Chief Information Officer (early November) and one to all agency employees (mid November).  The final report will include analyses of the results from the two surveys. 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact [IG contact info]. 
cc: [Agency Chief Information Officer]
